** SECOND CLASS POSTAGE PAID**

TUESDAY AT NOON

BARBARA HAYES,

et Concerns
DICK BOWER,

Kiwanis Club of San Diego, Tidings (USPS 497-440)
ESTHER AND JOE MADDOCKS.

weekly at Kiwanis Club of San Diego, 3276 Rosecrans Street,
Suite 301, (619) 222-1924, San Diego, California 92110,

rtered September 14, 1920. Subscription price $4.00 per year in advance.

-
@
=
2
=]
=
o
g
c
£
2
“©
o
o)
o
T
(@]
c
]
vy
-
™
A2
o
c
I
50
i)
i)
3
&
0
@
A
[
5
c
5
(%)
b
v

TIDINGS

STMASTER: Send address change to Kiwanis Club of San Diego Tidings, 3276
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VOL 8
FOR HEALING:

Meeting at the U.S. Grant Hotel
326 Broadway, San Diego, CA 92101

NOVEMBER 22, 1994

PROGRAM

JOHN de BECK

BOARD PRESIDENT
BISTRICT .C

SAN DIEGO UNIFIED

SCHOCL DISTRICT

CHATRMAN OF THE DAY

SHAUN MC ARDLE
HFS REAL ESTATE

INVOCATOR
HAM MOODY

NOV 29
SUSAN HOFFMAN
VP/GM
KSDO-AM/KCLX-FM

THE PROGRAM

...... Ja s w0 S s oJOHN -de” BECK

JOHN de BECK WAS ELECTED IN 1990
TO REPRESENT DISTRICT C ON THE
SAN DIEGO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
BOARD. EDUCATED IN THE SAN DIEGO
CITY SCHOOLS, HE RECEIVED HIS
BACHELOR'S AND MASTERS'S DEGREES
IN BUSINESS FROM SAN DIEGO STATE
UNIVERSITY.

HE HOLDS LIFETIME MULTIPLE TEACH-
ING AND COUNSELING CREDENTIALS AND
TAUGHT A TOTAL OF 36 YEARS IN SAN
DIEGO CITY SCHOOLS AS A CLASSROOM
TEACHER, RESOURCE TEACHER, COUN-
SELCR AND CONTINUATION EDUCATION
TEACHER PRIOR TO HIS RETIREMENT
IN 1990. HE ALSO HAS BEEN A
PART-TIME INSTRUCTOR AT THE COM-
MUNITY COLLEGE LEVEL. ;

MR. de BECK IS A DELEGATE TO THE
CALIFORNIA SCHOOL BOARDS ASSO-
CIATION AND HAS SERVED MANY
CALIFORNIA SCHOOL DISTRICTS AS A
CONSULTANT IN VOCATIONAL EDUCA-
TION. HE HAS WRITTEN 10 CURRI-
CULUM GUIDES AND A COMPUTER
APPLICATIONS TEXTBOOK.

MR. de BECK AND HIS WIFE HAVE
SEVEN GROWN CHILDREN AND SEVEN
GRANDCHILDREN AND LIVE IN BAY
PARK.




.......... NOVEMBER 8 HAPPENINGS
....ABOUT 45 IN ATTENDANCE.....

. .INVOCATOR JIM VIVOLI SHARED

WORDS OF INSPTIRATION AND INSIGHT.
..ART STILLWELL DROPPED BY FROM

HIS TRAVELS AND MOVED US RIGHT
ALONG IN OUR PATRIOTIC SONG...

. .THEN WE WERE DELIGHTED WHEN DR.
MARK JANKOWSKI INTRODUCED OUR

GUEST THE PREZ OF THE ANKARA,
TURKEY KIWANIS CLUB, ATILLA HINCAL.
. .OUR CONNY JAMISON VERY GRACIOUS-
LY INTRODUCED NEW MEMBER RIC
DENNIS, U.S.GRANT. WELCOME RIC..
..JULES FRITZ GAVE US AN UPDATE ON
WHAT'S HAPPENING IN THE MILITARY
AFFAIRS COMMITTEE. CONTINUE MONTHLY
MILITARY RECOGNITION, FOREIGN SHIPS
OFFICERS RECOGNITION AND ESPECIALLY
THIS YEAR'S XMAS DRIVE FOR NEEDY
MILITARY FAMILIES ARE A FEW OF THE
PROJECTS IN PROGRESS RIGHT NOW.....
. .HARRY FRELS WAS REAL PROUD TO PRE-
SENT A 40 YEARS LEGION OF HONOR
PAST PRESIDENT'S PIN TO OUR JOHN
ARMSTRONG. WHO STATED, THERE IS
LIFE AFTER 40 AND HE SURE LOOKED IT.
. .CARL NETTLETON GAVE A REPORT ON
THE PROGRESS OF THE BRAINSTORMING
COMMITTEE: TAKE OVER DOWNTOWN FOR
THE SOAPBOX DERBY AND CREATE A
CAUSE CELEBRE...VERY INTERESTING.

. .THE SECRET GREETER, A G A I N,
WAS BILL STURGEON SO ALL THOSE

THAT FAILED TO SHAKE A HAND OR

WORE NO "I VOTED" STICKER OR NO

PIN HAD TO ANTE UP...JACK MEEK
ANNOUNCED THE WINNERS IN THE JR
TODD TENNIS TOURNEY. (SEE )

. .BRUCE BINKOWSKI VERY KNOWLEDGEABLY
INTRODUCED THE NEW MEN'S HEAD BAS-
KETBALL COACH, FRED TRINKLE. WHO
WORKED VERY HARD NOT TO GIVE US ANY
FALSE HOPE FOR THIS YEAR'S SDSU
BASKETBALL SEASON. "IF YOU'RE
RANKED 10 OUT OF 10, THE GOOD NEWS
IS YOU CAN ONLY GO UP, THE BAD NEWS
IS THEY COULD BE RIGHT."

Armed Services YMCA
Needy Military Families
Christmas Program

IT'S HERE..NOV 22 IS THE
LAST DAY FOR DELIVERING
CHRISTMAS TOYS FOR OUR
NEEDY MILITARY FAMILIES

CHECKS CAN STILL BE

1
4 Voted

IF YOU DID'NT, DON'T COMPLAIN!!!

JR TODD CUP - TENNIS

IT WAS A GORGEOUS SATURDAY AFTERNOON

AND THE RIVER VALLEY SPORTS CENTER WAS
THE PERFECT SETTING FOR OUR 9TH ANNUAL
KEIWANIS INTRA-CLUB TOURNEY. THE PLAYERS
WERE ALL HAVING A GREAT TIME AND THE
SPECTATORS WERE TOO. MY GRANDCHILDREN
ESPECIALLY ENJOYED ROCK SKIPPING ON THE
POND, CHASING THE DUCKS AND EACH OTHER.
AT TUESDAY'S MEETING JIM VIVOLI WAS
PRESENTED THE COVETED 1ST PLACE TROPHY
IN THE JR. TODD TENNIS TOURNEY. 2ND
PLACE WENT TO THE ROOKIE RYAN JEFFCOQAT,
3RD PLACE WAS AWARDED DICK MAC CRACKEN
AND IN A TIE FOR ATH PLACE WERE STEVE
GREEN, JAY JEFFCOAT AND BILL MC DONOUGH.
WE'RE ALL LOOKING FORWARD TO NEXT YEAR.
THANKS TO JACK MEEK FOR MAKING IT ALL
HAPPEN.

TO OUR KIWANIS MEETING.

ffﬂ Sl MAILED TO JUNE & MADE
\j| . OUT TO THE FOUNDATION.
PLEASE OPEN UP YOUR HEARTS AND SHARE
IN THE WONDERFUL CHRISTMAS SPIRIT.

JAMES A. FLOROS

Executive Director

Burn
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Happy ! ¢/l Birthday
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YOU DON'T WANT TO MISS THE KIWANIS .
HOLIDAY BOWL KICKOFF LUNCHEON 12/29. f
CALL JUNE FOR TABLE ARRANGEMENTS AND
TO RESERVE YOUR HOLIDAY BOWL TICEKETS.

GATHERING. 'THERE WAS A WONDERFUL
fl TIME HAD BY ALL LAST YEAR AT OUR
) CLUB'S CHRISTMAS PARTY AND WE'D

Y LIKE TO DO IT AGAIN, SO IF YOU
# HAVE THE ROOM AND INCLINATION




